
 

 

            8th June 2020 

Dear Parents /Carers, 

Today we have launched ‘Quackervision' where you and your families can watch our 
ducks hatching live on our website.  

We have taken delivery of eggs and an incubator and installed a webcam so all our chil-
dren can watch the duck eggs hatch and then see how the little ducklings grow.   

You can find it on the Q1E website on the ‘More to do’ tab here:  https://www.q1e.co.uk/
more-to-do/quackervision 

As the webcam is live, we would hate for you to miss out on the hatching so do check it 
out regularly.  

There will also be informative videos teaching the children about what is happening at 
each stage as well.  

We have a ‘Quackervision’ email for children to email answers to questions from the 
videos as well as suggesting names for the ducklings once they arrive.  

Please do  have a look at the website and videos and get in touch at 
quackervision@q1e.org.uk.   

Yours, 

Miss Cliff  
Nursery Teacher  
(also known as Ms Duck) 
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